

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

1st August, 2022

To Our Dear Honourable Parents
The Nyali School
MOMBASA

Dear Parents/Guardian,

RE: MID-TERM

Following the announcement of early closure of schools by the Ministry of Education, Pupils will be in school tomorrow **Tuesday 2**nd **August, 2022**.

- Lower Primary will start their half term from 12.20p.m.
- Upper Primary (including Std 8) by 5.00p.m.

All pupils are expected to report back to school on 15th August, 2022 before 7.00a.m.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

THE NYALI SCHOOL

P. O. Box 81050 - 80100

OMAR C. BABU

01.08.2022,

AG. PRINCIPAL